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Friday 4th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 2, 

We will sadly be saying goodbye to all of our wonderful Year 2 students at the end of this academic 

year! We have thoroughly enjoyed watching each child grow during their time with us at Summerhill 

Infant School and would like to invite Parents/Carers to our Year 2 Leaving Assembly which will take 

place on Thursday 10th July at 9.10am (the assembly will be around 45 minutes long).  

During the Leavers Assembly photography & filming by Parents/Carers is prohibited due to serious 

safety risks identified by other families. However, there will be an opportunity at the end for 

individual photographs with Class Teachers and the Headmaster. 

Due to limited capacity of the School Hall, we kindly ask only two adults per child attend.  

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

I De N’Yeurt (Mr) 

Headmaster 
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